
 

SVYEMS/Academics/2018-19/010                      Date: 27-07-2018 

 

Dear Parents, 

Kindly note that school is going to conduct the Japanese classes from 01/08/2018. Interested parents are 

requested to send the consent to join their ward for the Japanese classes for the Academic Year 2018/19. 

These classes will be held for Grade 6 to 9. The classes will be conducted during the Peak Period. So we 

request all our parents to give exposure to   your ward to one of the International languages and be the part 

of multilingual community.  

 

Regards 

 

 

 


